


Consideration of the request from the Department of Chemistry and Industrial Hygiene to change the 

prerequisite for CH 111. 

Dr. Sleadd moved approval and Dr. Maddox seconded the motion. The motion was approved 

unanimously. 

 

Dr. Raney moved to adjourn and Dr. Maddox seconded. The meeting adjourned at 3:44 p.m. 

 

 

        ________________________________ 

       Scott Infanger, Chairperson 


